
 

Biogen Golden Ticket Award in Neuroscience 
Overview 
The Biogen Golden Ticket award in Neuroscience is a competitive process seeking to identify 
rising startups in the field of neuroscience, neurodegeneration and areas related to Biogen 
research. The process begins with completion of a short application form which provides 
nonconfidential information about the applying company and research area. Following 
submission, the Biogen selection committee will identify a limited number of applications to 
move on to the final rounds for review. The winning applicant will receive a “Golden Ticket” for  
priority space consideration and a $50K credit for space at LabCentral 700 in Cambridge, Mass. 
to be used within 13 months of issue  
 
Completed applications must be e‐mailed to Paul.Andrews@biogen.com by October 6, 2023 at 
11:59 PM Eastern Daylight Time. 
 
Further information can be obtained in the Terms and Conditions. 
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 By checking this box, please confirm that you have read and understand the eligibility and the 

terms and conditions of this award. 


